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Friends:

I cannot tell you how much my men appreciate the books you and others have donated to our troop
while we're here in Qatar. We have actually received so many that we had to submit a work order for
new book shelves! Receiving so much love and support from you folks at home, even in the smallest of
gestures, brightens the soldiers’ day more than | can adequately express in writing. You are playing a
part in raising the morale of America’s army.

We are a fairly small cavalry troop with the Virginia National Guard. Although our home station is in
Suffolk, we hail from all over Virginia, and it is a welcome privilege to hear from kind-hearted people all
over the country. Many of us work civilian jobs full-time or attend various schools; I, myself, am a
paralegal in Richmond but hope to become a teacher soon.

Again, thank you for your generous donation. | hope to hear from you in the future, and please

continue to support the troops!

Warmest Regards,

L

Rob McKenna



